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Negaunee Downtown Development Authority 
March 25, 2019 Minutes 

The Negaunee Downtown Development Authority was called to order by Nate Heffron at 6:00 
PM, on March 25th, 2019, at the Negaunee Senior Center. Present were authority members Nate 
Heffron, Gary Nelson, Pete Munson, Darrell Barber, Haley Thomas, Maryhanna Ockerman, and 
Marybeth Kurtz. Absent: Jeff Plummer and Scott Soeltner. 

DDA Member Gary Nelson made a motion to approve the agenda. Seconded by DDA member 
Marybeth Krutz. Motion Passed. 

Discussion was held on the proposed expansion of the Tax Increment Finance District. DDA 
Member Heffron outlined the current TIF district that is awaiting approval and showed where 
proposed expansion could occur. The group discussed these locations and other possible 
locations for the possible expansion.  A finalized map will be discussed at the next DDA meeting. 
The expansion process cannot take place until the original TIF district is established.  

The Next DDA meeting will be on May 20th, 2019, at 6:00PM, at the Senior Center. 

Public Comment: None. 

Meeting adjourned at 6:38 PM. 

____________________________ 
Nate Heffron


